
 

 

To All Exporters of Spices  

                                                                       Date: 8th April 2020 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Sub: Aarogya Setu App deployed by the Government of India - reg 

 

Aarogya Setu is a mobile application developed by the Government of India to connect 

essential health services with the people of India in our combined fight against COVID-

19. The App is aimed at augmenting the initiatives of the Government of India, particularly 

the Department of Health, in proactively reaching out to and informing the users of the 

app regarding risks, best practices and relevant advisories pertaining to the containment 

of COVID-19. Its is a virtual diagnostic tool which helps us   to assess ours self  the risk 

for catching the Corona Virus infection and enable us to take precautionary measures. 

All exporters  are requested to download this app and install in their smartphones to 

identify and isolate COVID cases and to stay safe. 

                                                                                                           

With regards, 

Director 

Spices Board 
      

 


